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Antisocial Behaviour issues. 
Community safety street surgery - Following the success of the last community 
engagement meeting, another one is planed for the New year. I am pleased to say that 
residents have reported an improvement so far. Any issues please do report.

Supporting residents with noise from the glass recycling - For many months I have 
been assisting residents with the noise issues from the station road Glass recycling centre 
in Alresford. This is the only site that is open 24hrs 7days a week and was moved next to a 
residential building. Support on this issue was also given by New Alresford Town Council 
when both residents and myself presented the information. Following receiving a formal 
letter of support from NATC and written requests from residents, I have now formally 
asked the lead strategic Director to confirm when this will be removed and asking if they 
can either pay Hampshire for the removal from the recycling centre or provide an increase 
in their glass recycling in Alresford. No other suitable places are currently available due to 
residents being too near. 

Bishop’s Sutton Footpath update - The anticipated start date has been pushed back 
due to the delay in receiving all the quotes. As these needed a budget up-lift (planned for 
within the project plan) the uplift came from the capital funding board. This needs Director 
approval before construction can take place and the next available date for this is the18th 
December. At present dates are being sought where they can provisionally book road 
space to carry out the works.

Helping Local Communities - 

•  I was delighted to help Bishop’s Sutton Village Hall Committee with clearing of the 
carpark.  3 hours of clearing leaves and garden tidying made a huge difference. If other 
Village Halls need help, please do let me know as I am happy to help where I can.

• I assisted the TOADS and Old Alresford Village Hall Committee with selling Hotdogs at 
their fireworks evening. Another great event and raising much needed monies for 3 
community groups as well as funding the free community event. Well done to everyone 
involved. 
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